Notre Dame Club of Orange County
Scholarship Recipient

St. Serra is pleased to announce that eighth grade student Tyler K. is this year’s
recipient of the Notre Dame Club of Orange County Scholarship. This award is given to
a student whose leadership and service positively impact the community. Tyler spends
his time playing water polo as well as doing activities and service projects with Boy
Scout Troop 818. An example of one of the many service projects that he has been
involved with during this school year was planting over 900 plants at the Norman P.
Murray Community Senior Center’s park.

Congratulations Tyler!
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